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TOP RUSSIAN SECURITY OFFICIAL SAYS MOSCOW SUPPORTS AZERBAIJAN-ARMENIA 
NORMALIZATION

- 07.08.2024

ANews (6 August 2024)

 

A top Russian security official said on Tuesday that Moscow supports the normalization process 
ongoing between Azerbaijan and Armenia.

A statement by Azerbaijan's presidency said the remarks were made by Secretary of the Russian 
Security Council Sergey Shoygu during a meeting with President Ilham Aliyev.

The statement said Aliyev expressed that Shoygu's visit created a good opportunity to discuss 
bilateral ties and issues of mutual interest between Russia and Azerbaijan.

Click for more.
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